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What We Are Learning! 

We worked on the Letter E this week with 

our Handwriting Without Tears (HWT) 

Program using Play-Doh, iPads, chalk boards, 

and paint dobbers. We read and sang songs 

about Johnny Appleseed, rolled dice and 

colored number apples, colored by number, 

and painted seeds in apples. The littles 

enjoyed our exploding apple volcanoes 

experiment and wrote in their journals. We 

cut open apples to see the star and then 

painted AB patterns. We finished the rest of 

our apples by making apple pie in a cup. It was 

warm, gooey, and delicious! We rotated 

through several fun science centers and 

practiced name writing. In Religion we talked 

about the many different choices we make 

every day.  

 

Upcoming Events 

Oct.    4 – Pumpkin Patch Field Trip               

Oct.    6 – Pet Blessing 2:20 pm 

Oct.    9 – No School-Columbus Day 

Oct.   13 – No School-Teacher Institute  

Oct.   20 – 12:00 pm Dismissal-No Buses      

Oct.   31 – Halloween Party & Trunk or Treat     

 

NO Show and Tell next week due to our 

Pumpkin Patch trip. 

Next week we will be practicing the letter H 

and the rectangle. 

Next week snacks: 

Monday – Forrest 

Tuesday – Garrett                          

Wednesday – Pumpkin Patch                              

Thursday – Jacob  

Friday – Lyla 

 

 

 
 Notes:  

Our field trip to Shreve’s Pumpkin Patch with preschool is Wednesday, October 4th from 8:30 am-12:30 pm.       

The weather looks to be sunny and warm. Thank you to all our wonderful volunteers who will be joining us. 

Please make sure you are up to date with the Child Protection Certification. 

The annul Pet Blessing will take place on the back parking lot on Friday, October 6th at 2:20 pm. Parents are 

welcome to bring your pets on a leash or in a carrier to be blessed by Fr. Robert. Students may be dismissed 

to their parents following the blessing ceremony. 

Our Halloween Party will be on the morning of Tuesday, October 31st. The annual “Trunk or Treat” will also 

be on the 31st at 1:30 pm. More information to follow. 
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